
Submitter: Thomas Busse 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

The problem with mail-in voting is voter intimidation. 

 

A colleague of mine who works for a "deep blue" nonprofit had his work host a "Mark 

your ballots for Kamala" party. Everyone was expected to bring in their marked 

ballots where they would be photographed for social media. Failure to participate 

would be met with retaliation or even termination. 

 

This is a scenario that plays out across Oregon in every household where husband 

and wife inspect each other's "secret" ballots. How many women are afraid to vote 

against the will of their husbands or risk a beating? 

 

We need to bring back the secret ballot and end this failed experiment. 


